From
Director General Higher Education, Haryana,
Shiksha Sadan, Sector-5, Panchkula.

To
The Vice Chancellor
All the State Universities.
Memo No. 8/18-2017 NPE(2)
Dated Panchkula, the — g/g &E 14
- Subject: - Regarding Nomination of University Representatives for Planning Board

of the colleges in Haryana for UGC Grant.

vvvvvvvvvvvvv

In reference to this office letter No. 8/18-2017 NPE(2) dated 26.06.2018 on
the subject cited above.

You are requested to nominate/depute a University Representative for every
district separately instead of every college.

Encls:- As above

o2
Superintendent NPI:

for Director General Higher Education.
Haryana, Panchkula

-

email id hechrynpe(Z gmail.com
NPE 2/ 2016-2017/Eng letter



